Board of Assessors – February 4, 2008
The meeting was called to order at 3:00PM by Chairman Willisson.  Also present was Harry Johnson.  Marjorie Sanford was absent.
1. Pace and Harry went out to view new construction/additions.
2. Pace and Harry returned at 4:35pm.
3. There was a discussion on Iarussi Way and the hoses that are on it.

4. Harry wants the Collector and CPA Committee notified that there are four outstanding suspended sewer betterments on 50 Winthrop Street.  Pace to write letter.

5. Pace had Fran look up when certain increases to the Statutory Exemptions were voted on at Town meeting.  Need to tell Maryjane that she may have already sent this into the State, but the DOR has no record, so we need to let them know again.  Fran has the papers.

6. Instead of giving the Board the sales questionnaires that have discrepancies, put in a folder and keep for the person Paul send to do the field work.

7. There was a discussion ob abutters lists and what to charge – Board agrees on $20.00.  Terri to make a few changes to the request form and re-present to the Board.

8. Pace is corresponding with Canton regarding the RFP for Reval work.

9. There was a discussion on outstanding taxes and the overlay accounts.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm. 

The following were signed:

Salary Voucher - $1,440.40

Abutters lists

2007 excise abatements

Respectfully,

Secretary
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